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From:
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2021 10:18 PM
To: cstadnik@regina.ca
Cc: Mayor
Subject: [External email] Motion on fossil fuels

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Cheryl, 
Further to today’s message I left on your answering machine—-voicing my outrage concerning the council’s motion on 
fossil fuels. Fortunately, others on council are coming to their senses and reversing their votes. I sincerely hope you are 
one in this camp. I still find the motion absurd and hope future council meetings can cover more productive topics that 
are greeted with a more intelligent discussion. 
Sincerely 

 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not open links or attachments you were not 
expecting, even from known senders. Contact the TDI ServiceDesk at 306-777-7980 if the email is suspicious. 
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